
To Chair Williamson, Vice Chairs Gorsek and Sprenger, and Members of the Committee, 
 
I am a supporter of sexual assault survivors and I would like to write in my testimony of support for SB 
995. 
 
I feel that requiring sexual assault survivors go back to court to renew their restraining orders annually is 
traumatic. This restraining order needs to be extended.  
 
My position on this Bill is that I support it and I would like it to get passed.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
--  
Kimi Peterson 
Creative Director 
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